
 Here’s what’s buzzzzing at Centennial… 

 

 
 

STINGER REPORT 
 

 October 2021 

Important Dates 
 

Oct. 11: Thanksgiving 

Holiday – No Classes 

Oct. 13: Picture Day 

Oct. 26:  PSSC Meeting @ 

11am 

Oct. 28: Picture Retakes  

Oct. 29: Black & Orange 

Day 

 

School Mission 
We learn. 

We care. 
We make a difference. 

We are a community. 

 

School Vision 
Centennial will be a proud 

and united community that 
motivates our students to 

be caring citizens and life-

long learners. 

 

Elementary Literacy is a collaborative non-profit that uses 
proven programming and cutting-edge approaches to close the 

literacy gap in the province of New Brunswick.  To find out more 
about how to register your child for one of their programs visit 
their website www.elementaryliteracy.ca 

 

School Fees  
Centennial has a $15 school fee to help cover some of the costs 
for enrichment supplies, extracurricular activities and co-

curricular trips as well as special events and opportunities that 
all students will get to enjoy throughout the year. Our preferred 
form of payment is online through our school cash system 

however payments can also be sent into your child’s homeroom 
teacher. 
 

School Cash Online 
Families can register for School Cash online. Once you are 

signed up you can pay for fees and other things throughout the 
year such as the monthly hot lunch program. The link for 
registration is: https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/ and can 

also be found on the right-hand side of our school’s website.  

 

 
The Bee Me Kidz school program is coming back to Centennial 
this year. This program helps create a more positive 
environment by increasing social/emotional competence in 

students. For more information about Bee Me Kidz including 
their Saturday programs for families at the Nick Nicolle Centre 
please visit www.beemekidz.com. 

https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/


 

Reminders 
-We are a nut free, scent 

free and latex free school 

-Students should not be on 

school property before 
8:10am 

-Dogs are not permitted on 

school property 

 

 

School 
Information 
10 Constance Street 

Saint John, NB E2K 2P8 

506-658-5334 

 

Principal: 

Michelle Price 

Michelle.price@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Vice Principal: 

Stephanie Marr 

Stephanie.marr@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Social Media 
Website: 

centennial.nbed.nb.ca 

Twitter: @Centennial_Sch 

Terry Fox Update 

 

Our annual Terry Fox walk was held on 

September 29th . We collected $230 in 
donations which will send to the Terry Fox 
Foundation on behalf of Centennial School. 

Great job Stingers!!  

School Merchandise – Discount Code!! 

 

Use discount code INTRO10 to get 

10% off your order of Centennial 
gear! 
https://centennial.entripyshops.com/ is 

the official Centennial School online 
merchandise portal.  Entripyshop offers 
a wide selection of products from a 

variety of brands that you can customize 
with the official Centennial logos and 
graphics.  You can shop 24/7 with no 

minimum order quantities and orders 
are shipped directly to you. 
 

 
School pictures will take place on Wednesday October 13th and 
retakes are scheduled for Thursday October 28th. 
 

 

 
We are happy to report that Mrs. Roy’s grade 3 class will take 
part in an exciting, new intergenerational program in their class 

this fall! Partnering with UNB, the Elizabeth Fry association and 
the province of New Brunswick, this program will connect 
students with seniors who live in our neighborhood. They will 

engage in creative projects together and learn from each other 
in the process!   

 

Safe Arrival 
 

When you know your child is going to be absent you can notify 

the teacher in advance. You may also use the safe arrival 
program/app https://go.schoolmessenger.ca or call 1-833- 219-
9065 to report an absence using the automated phone system. 

When an absence is unexpected you can also leave a message 
on our school line which is 658-5334. 

 

mailto:Michelle.price@nbed.nb.ca
https://centennial.entripyshops.com/
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/


 
 

 


